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Exhibition The Golden Coach opened by the King 
 
His Majesty King Willem-Alexander opened the exhibition The Golden Coach in the Amsterdam Museum this 
afternoon. After a restoration of more than five years, the Golden Coach can be seen again by the public for the 
first time. The coach is housed in a glass enclosure in the courtyard of the Amsterdam Museum and can be 
viewed up close. In six museum rooms around the courtyard, hundreds of cultural-historical objects, paintings, 
costumes and dresses, cartoons, photographs, moving images and contemporary works of art provide a 
multifaceted view of the history and use of the Golden Coach and the past and present discussions about this 
iconic vehicle. The Amsterdam Museum invites visitors to share their knowledge, views and experiences about 
the Golden Coach. The exhibition is on display until February 27, 2022. 
 
The King symbolically opened the exhibition by receiving the first copy of the book 'The Golden Coach', which will 
be published simultaneously with the exhibition. The King was addressed by the director of the Amsterdam 
Museum Judikje Kiers and artistic director Margriet Schavemaker and guided through the exhibition. The Golden 
Coach is a polyphonic exhibition created by, and in collaboration with, an interdisciplinary research team with 
different specialisms. Various parties involved - curators, researchers, restorers, contemporary makers and 
members of the sounding board group - told King Willem-Alexander about their contribution to the exhibition 
during the visit. The King then viewed the restored Golden Coach, which is set up in a glass enclosure in the 
courtyard of the Amsterdam Museum. 
 
The exhibition 'De Gouden Koets' can be seen from June 18, 2021 to February 27, 2022 in the Amsterdam 
Museum, Kalverstraat 92. The exhibition is made possible in part by BankGiro Loterij, Blockbusterfonds, De 
Nederlandsche Bank, Dr. Hendrik Muller's Vaderlandsch Fonds (publication), DutchCulture, Gerard van den 
Tweel, Van den Tweel Foundation from Nijkerk, Kickstart Cultuurfonds, Mondriaan Fund, Nico Nap Foundation, 
Prins Bernhard Cultuurfonds, Cultural Heritage Agency. The Amsterdam Museum is structurally supported by the 
Municipality of Amsterdam and the BankGiro Loterij. 

 

Note to editors/not for publication. For questions, requests for visual material or interview requests, please contact Kim 
Koopman (press officer), k.koopman@amsterdammuseum.nl or +31 (0)6 22 92 77 29. 
 
You can download the images below via: https://we.tl/t-S82WlBG11Y  
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